

Department of Education

REGION IV-A

SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF CAVITE PROVINCE

March 9, 2021

DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. <u>084</u>, s. 2021

To: OIC - Assistant Schools Division Superintendents Chiefs, SGOD and CID School Health and Nutrition Section Personnel Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads All Others Concerned

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 35 S. 2021 TITLED "CONDUCT OF COVID-19 SWAB TESTING AMONG DEPED PERSONNEL"

- 1. In reference with Division Memorandum No. 35 s. 2021, this office reschedules the conduct of swab testing among DepEd SDO Cavite personnel on March 11, 2021 at the General Emilio Aguinaldo Memorial Hospital (GEAMHS), Cavite Collaboration Center for Public Health Center Building, from 8:00 AM to 10:00 AM only.
- 2. Attached is Division Memorandum No. 35, s. 2021 for reference of all concerned. Other personnel who are willing to undergo swab test and are not in the list may avail the swab test in the same time and venue.
- 3. For any relevant concerns, you may contact the SGOD Chief Diana P. Topacio thru depedcavite.sgod@deped.gov.ph.
- 4. For immediate dissemination and appropriate action.

ROMMEL C. BAUTISTA, CESO V. Schools Division Superintendent

716/DMN. 0845. 2021 030721-054 /3/9/2021



Cavite Capitol Compound, Brgy. Luciano, Trece Martires City, Cavite

🔯 (046) 419-0014, 419-1286, 412-0349, 419-1739, 412-0849

www.depedcavite.com.ph

deped.cavite@deped.gov.ph